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RE: Year 11 Core Mocks 

Dear parents/carers, 

I hope that you all enjoyed a productive and helpful Parents’ Evening. With mock exam results and PR 

grades now in place, students should have a clear picture of those subjects to prioritise in the coming 

weeks and months as we complete subject courses and focus on revision.   

 

With this in mind, last week we launched the new timetable for additional revision support sessions 

which was also updated on the website here. Please do encourage attendance at these sessions as 

they are useful in giving students an opportunity to recap essential knowledge as well as picking up 

top tips for exam technique. 

 

Some sessions on offer, such as our Breakfast Club intervention, is compulsory for some students. 

Those impacted by this received their letters this week reminding them of the sessions they need to 

attend. Again, this is a supportive measure, and we ask for your assistance in encouraging students to 

attend and engage. 

 

After the February half term, Year 11 students will sit their second and final set of mock exams, 

which will focus on core subjects only (English, Maths and Science). Staff will be setting revision-

specific homework to help students in their preparation for this. This is in addition to students 

completing their own revision in the evenings and over the break. Assemblies and form time will 

continue to be utilised to share best practice for revision, as well as looking at motivation and 

building exam resilience.  

 

A reminder that we have a parent guide available on our website here to support you at home in 
reinforcing some of the important messages around revision and the most effective revision 

techniques. However, as always, should you have any queries/questions/ongoing concerns, please do 

not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s subject teacher or any member of the Year 11 team to 

support: 

 

Mr Scott – Head of Year 11 (tscott@lymmhigh.org.uk) 

Mr Horne – Pastoral Manager (rhorne@lymmhigh.org.uk) 

Mrs Feast – Assistant Headteacher (efeast@lymmhigh.org.uk)  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs E Feast 

Assistant Headteacher: Raising Standards and Achievement 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2022-HT3-Revision-support.pdf
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